Frederictex

October 18, 2018

Dr. Theresa Tam, MMBS (UK), FRCPC
Chief Public Health Officer

Public Health Agency of Canada

130 Colonnade Road

A.L650 1H

Ottawa, ON K1A OK9

Dear Dr. Tam:

Thank you for your letter of congratulations on Fredericton being recognized by the Government of
Canada on our commitments to being an Age-Friendly Community. We are proud of the efforts of our
citizens and staff in achieving this status, especially those on our Age Friendly Committee that give so
selflessly of their life experiences, passion and time.

We are honoured and excited to have been pre-approved to join the World Health Organization Global
Network for Age-Friendly Cities and Communities. The required application documentation is enclosed

herein.

The City of Fredericton continually strives, in all facets of its operations and service delivery, to be a
progressive and inclusive community. We place an age-friendly lens on all critical planning and policy
interactions and decisions. Membership in the WHO Global Network validates our vision and encourages

us to remain firm in this commitment.

Yours in healthy aging;

MICHAEL G. O’BRIEN
-MAYOR-
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